

Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning Center 631 N. Green Street Henderson, KY 42420 (270) 854-0140

To:

Bob Lawson, Superintendent and School Board Members

From: Ginger Ashby, Principal TBJ Early Learning Center

Date: February 14, 2023

Re:

Amendments and additions to the salary schedule

I am requesting to make the following changes to the 2022-2023 salary schedules. We received a grant from the Regional Collaborative (Early Childhood Council from the Governor's Office of Early Childhood) that will reimburse us for the cost of several stipends along with the matching benefit costs on those stipends.

We are requesting the following stipends be added to the salary schedules and distributed through the Henderson County Schools payroll process.

- Saturday school lessons up to a \$1500 stipend
- LENA Coach \$3390 stipend
- Music Therapy amend stipend amount from \$3000 to \$3240

Sincerely,

Ginger M. Ashby, Principal Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning Center

Ginger M. ashby

ginger.ashby@henderson.kyschools.us 270-854-0140